-----Original Message-----

From: Gmpersonal@cs.com [mailto:Gmpersonal@cs.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2005 11:48 AM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov.

Subject: tax suggestion

The only tax should be a sales tax.

Nonprofit organizations would be the only exceptions.

George McLaird

gmpersonal@cs.com

www.mclaird.com
415-381-0971

